
Peterborough 
Distribution Inc. 

June 10, 2020 

Delivered by email 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 

Peterborough Distribution Inc. 
1867 Ashburnham Drive, PO Box 4125, Station Main 

Peterborough ON K9J 6Z5 

2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2701 
Toronto, Ontario M4P IE4 

Re: Peterborough Distribution Inc. 2021 IRM Application 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

On April 30, 2020 the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) approved the disposition of 
Peterborough Distribution lnc.'s distribution system and granted leave to transfer the 
electricity distribution licence and rate orders to 1937680 Ontario Inc. 

The transfer is expected to be completed on August 1, 2020. Therefore, we are informing 
the OEB that Peterborough Distribution Inc. will not be filing an IRM for 2020. 

Thank for your consideration in th is matter, and should you require any further 
information, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned. 

Joh Stephe son 
Pres"dent and CEO 
Telep one (705) 748-9301 ext 1280 
e-mail jstephenson@peterboroughutilities.ca 


